Dear Senate Rules Committee,

I think every vote should count when electing the President, and the National Popular Vote
Interstate Compact is the best way to ensure that. Please vote Yes on SB 870! Currently only
swing states get the attention of campaigns, and other states have their votes count for more
than Oregonians. How is that fair? All votes should count equally, and politicians should be
trying to earn votes in every state not just in the handful of swing ones. We need to pass SB 870
to make elections fairer. Every vote should matter.

Thank you,
Jennifer Johnson



